
Are your wooden shoes ready to be set out on December 5th? 
Or maybe it is your Christmas Stocking that you hang for St. 

Nicholas to fill? If you are among the young at heart, you know 
that the feast of St. Nicholas is this Sunday and your shoes or 

stocking should be out on Saturday Night for the holy saint to 
fill--IF YOU'VE BEEN GOOD! While the Sunday Liturgy will be 

the focus in this Advent Season, it is important to remember 
this saint, the protector of children, and one who can remind 

us of the real spirit of the season--the spirit of giving. It started 
with God who gave us the Son on that first Christmas and 

Nicholas shared that example of giving by using his wealth to 
help others. The need to assist others still exists today so may-

be instead of waiting for your shoes to be filled, you can put 
them on, and find someone you can help by your own gener-

ous spirit of sharing. HAPPY ST. NICHOLAS DAY ON SUN-
DAY!  
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